
 

 

From:  BMSDC Planning Area Team Green 

planninggreen@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk 

Date: 18/7/18 

 

Dear Sirs 
 
Further to your consultation request regarding the above, in light of the degree of 
separation between the site and the administrative boundary of this Authority, Mid-
Suffolk District Council do not wish to provide comments. 
 

Paul Hankins  

Technical Support Officer - Development Management  
Babergh and Mid Suffolk District Councils - Working Together 

Direct tel 01449 724534 

For all Council Services tel 0300 123 4000  

Email:planninggreen@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk 
Web: www.babergh.gov.uk & www.midsuffolk.gov.uk 
 
Endeavour House, 8 Russell Road, Ipswich IP1 2BX.   
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